
  

 

 

 
 
January 20, 2020 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) – Request for 

Intervenor Status 
 
 
VECC’s Notice of Intervention was received by the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
on January 13, 2020.  This significantly surpassed the OEB imposed deadline of 
December 16, 2019 as documented and approved in the OEB Notice. 
 
To protect the best interests of E.L.K. customers, E.L.K. requests that both the 
intervenor status and cost eligibility request not proceed. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mark Danelon, CPA, CA 
Director, Finance & Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone  (519) 776-5291 ext 204 
Fax   (519) 776-5640 
Email  mdanelon@elkenergy.com 
www.elkenergy.com 
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